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Staff Development  

 

The Portland Library is committed to recruiting, training and retaining the most 

competent personnel available.  

Staff development is ongoing. Continual staff development is necessary to enable 

the Library to respond to rapidly evolving technology and a rapidly changing 

environment. It also benefits the Library for staff to be aware of new 

developments in library services. Staff development prepares both the individual 

and the Library for the future.  

Staff members are encouraged, and may be requested, to attend state and 

regional meetings and pertinent workshops. Staff members wishing to attend 

workshops should make requests to the Library Director. Each staff member 

attending a meeting or workshop is required to submit a report to the Library 

Director.  This may be done during a one-on-one meeting, as part of a 

presentation to staff at a team meeting, or as a written report.  

Time spent at continuing education events is part of the staff member’s 

scheduled workday. Funds are budgeted to pay for workshop fees and to 

reimburse staff for mileage to attend meetings and workshops.  
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